
‭Dear Wequiock Families,‬
‭On June 5th, we will have our final gathering as a current Wequiock community.‬
‭The PTO is sponsoring a breakfast from 8-8:45 that morning. Current Wequiock‬
‭families will have a chance to have a meal together, walk through the school,‬
‭create an art project and play outside one last time. We are trying to start‬
‭planning for breakfast. This is not a final RSVP but an initial count.‬

‭This breakfast is only for current students and their parents & siblings‬‭. Please‬
‭get this information back by April 30th. A final sign up with details will be coming‬
‭out closer to the event.‬

‭There will be a community event on June 9th from 11:00 am-1:00 pm for all past &‬
‭present Wequiock community members sponsored by the school district.‬
‭Thank you,‬
‭Mrs. Wiitanen & The Wequiock Staff‬

‭_____ Yes, we will for sure be there with _____________ people total.‬

‭_____ We may be there. If we do attend we would have ______________ people total.‬

‭_____ We are sure we will not be able to attend.‬

‭Any student that takes the bus/gets dropped off at 8:40 will not be able to eat‬
‭but will have a chance to create the art project.‬

‭Student Name: _____________________________________________________________‬


